
From: Wiseman, Kenneth B DC2 ONE, ONE LS PeLAtf[kIEflkI~MQrNjYiI]
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 7:44 AM
To: Rep. Rida Oabanilla; HSGtestimony; Rep. Kymberly Pine
Cc: Hawaii Adjutant/Quartermaster; Iamsonsl@hawahantel.net; ogradyt001~hawaN.rr.com;

ralphandbobbiem~aol.com; Joe985@hawati.rr.com; Mcpojdi@hawaii.rr.com; AZBoaterl
@aol.com; harold_alejandro@notes.k12.hi.us; Hackman, Patrick L MSgt USAF PAOAF 13
AF/AGX; Pila0708@aol.com; Bishop, Benjamin P LTO PAOOM, J57; Erich.F.KIein~uscg.miI;
Hartzog, Timothy FOOPHNSY & IMF, 400/0400; gene miner; George Kelly; Antonio Aifredo;
George Barlett; STANLEY FERNANDEZ; Vern Gawith; wwoodrose@aol.com; Melvin Han;
Randy Grant; braggj001~hawaN.rr.com

Subject: Support of Hawaiian Flag Bill
Attachments: Dod .doc

Aloha,

I am Ken Wiseman and I am the Commander of the Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 970 here in
Hawaii. I have attached my statement of support for the pending flag bills in the current
session of the legislature and ask that you use it to its maximum ability.

I feel strongly on the matter and I greatly appreciate your support and for authoring the
bills currently under consideration. Also, I ask that this statement be used to show support
of the other members or your legislative body who may need help and encouragement to vote in
support. of the bills. Additionally, thank-you for supporting my comrade and post member Hal
Alejandro. I proudly call him a fellow üeteran and comrade.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at this email address or through
my mailing address or phone number. They are listed below. Mahalo,

Ken Wiseman
Commander, VFW Post 970
(860)501-3035

98-1281 Hoohuali Place
Pearl City, HI 96782
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